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Vote NO on Extending Oregon Housing Moratorium!!

Two years ago we put our primary home up for rent with Lava Ridge Property Management in
Bend.  

Since then we took care of an elderly mother in Portland until she died last year.  We took a
trip to Europe and then once the Coronavirus hit, we have been marooned in a derelict house
owned by a relative.  

We notified Lava Ridge Property Management that we want to move back into our primary
home in September.  We really, really DO NOT WANT TO SPEND ONE MORE YEAR ON
THE ROAD.  Our renter was aware that this was a short term rental.  

Thanks very much ... Phyllis Hara & Andrew Wilson


